[bookmark: _GoBack]Massachusetts Pregnant Workers Fairness Act (PWFA), effective April 1, 2018, prohibits discrimination against employees on the basis of pregnancy and requires employers to provide reasonable accommodations to expectant and new mothers in the workplace (i.e. more frequent or longer paid or unpaid breaks; time off to recover from childbirth with or without pay; private non-bathroom space for expressing breast milk). As required, the College will provide written notice to employees of their rights under PWFA. Employees should see Human Resources, should they wish to inquire about accommodations under the PWFA. Those covered under PWFA are also considered a protected class under the MA Employment Practices Act (G.L. 151B).
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